
 
DEPARTMENT OF DEFENSE 

CONSOLIDATED ADJUDICATIONS FACILITY 
BUILDING 600, 10TH STREET 

FORT GEORGE G. MEADE, MD 20755-5615 

 

03/XX/2014  

 

MEMORANDUM FOR XX OS/CC  

THROUGH: XX ARW/IP  

 

SUBJECT: Appeal to the Revocation of Clearance Eligibility,  

       re: XXXXXX, Xxxxxxxxx, X., XXX-XX-XXXX  

 

1. Attached is a memorandum from the President, Personnel Security Appeal Board (PSAB) of the 

Air Force regarding Subject's appeal. The Revocation of security clearance eligibility was overturned 

by the PSAB. Effective this date, Subject's clearance eligibility has been reinstated. Please present 

this memorandum to the individual as soon as possible.  

 

2. If you have any questions concerning this matter, please contact the undersigned.  

 
Digitally signed by 
Bugett, Belinda C. XXXXXXXXXX 

XXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXX 

Date:  2014XXXX XX:XX: XX- XX’XX’ 

 

 

 

BELINDA C. BUGETT  

Branch Chief  

 

Attachment:  

Appeal Determination, re: Xxxxxx 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



DEPARTMENT OF THE AIR FORCE 
WASHINGTON, DC 

 
 
 
 
Office of the Assistant Secretary 

 
XX March 2014 

 
 
SAFIMRBS 
Air Force Personnel Security Appeal Board 
1500 W. Perimeter Rd. 
Andrews AFB, MD 20762-7002 
 
 
Xxxxx Xxxxxxxx Xxxxxx 
Address 
City, ST XXXXX 
 
Dear Xxxxxx Xxxxxx 
 

This is in response to your appeal regarding the revocation of your security 
clearance eligibility. It was the decision of the USAF Personnel Security Appeal Board 
(PSAB) to grant the appeal of your security clearance and eligibility for assignment to a 
sensitive position. 
 

On XX Feb 2014 the PSAB received the documents associated with your 
personal appearance before the Defense Office of Hearings and Appeals (DOHA) 
Administrative Judge. Your appeal was processed in accordance with DoD 5200.2-R 
and AFI 31-501, Chapter 8. All documentation pertaining to your appeal was thoroughly 
considered by the PSAB on XX March 2014. The PSAB determined that you did not 
knowingly ingest Oxycodone. Therefore, the PSAB concluded that the abuse of drugs, 
as indicated by the positive urinalysis test, happened under such circumstances that it is 
unlikely to recur and does not cast doubt on your reliability. In addition, you have 
demonstrated an intent to not to abuse any drugs in the future by signing a statement of 
future intent. This statement included a certification that you understood that any 
violation would result in the revocation of your security clearance. 
 

This action is taken by the authority of the Secretary of the Air Force. The PSAB 
decision is final, and no other appeal rights are authorized. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

ALGIE WALKER, JR., GS-l5, DAF 



Executive Director 
Personnel Security Appeal Board 

 
 
cc:  DoD CAF 

DOHA 


